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A. G. Kawamura, Secretary

May 7, 2009

Mr. Richard Camp
Kronos Micronutrients, LP
P.O. Box 1167

Moxee, WA 98936

Dear Mr. Camp.

This letter is in response to an email on September 14, 2007 regarding zinc application
rates on the Wolftrack website. This letter also addresses concerns discussed in a
recent meeting on March 16, 2009, and a letter received on March 25, 2009, regarding
efficiency claims made on the Wolftrax Inc website.

We have worked with personnel at Wolftrack to address your concern regarding their
zinc products and efficiency claims. Consequently, Wolftrax Inc _has removed the
information regarding efficiency values from their website.

Efficacy studies were provided by Wolftrax to substantiate their zinc products. A review
of this information substantiates the products are fertilizing materials that provide the
zinc micronutrient to plants.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at the number below.

Sincerely,

4

Amadou Ba, PhD

Research Manager

Fertilizing Materials Inspection Program

Feed, Fertilizer, Livestock Drugs and Egg Regulatory Services
Inspection Services

cc: Steve Beckley, S. Beckley and Associates
John Salmonson, Monterey Ag Resources
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